
MILAN C-2 SCHOOLS IS committed to public health and safety.  
There are multiple things different about the facilities this evening.  
Please take notice of the signs and other reminders displayed 
throughout the facilities.

For those that desire to commit to social distancing, please do so 
at the appropriate areas.  Also, please follow the distancing 
expectations when waiting in line for the concession stands OR 
the restrooms.

Also, please remember to follow approved hygiene practices; 
which include, but are not limited to: washing your hands, 
coughing/sneezing into your elbow, avoid touching your 
eyes-nose-mouth, etc.

Anyone feeling ill or experiencing symptoms should not attend 
events and observe the events via livestream.  The links for the 
livestreaming experience are accessible via the district’s website.

Lastly, masks or face coverings are recommended; but currently 
not required.

Please assist us in making this the best possible experience for 
our school, visitors, and students.  No matter what, it is STILL A 
GREAT DAY TO BE A MILAN WILDCAT!

373 S Market St - Milan, MO 63556



IMPORTANT FAN INFORMATION

Home Seating: On the NORTH side bleachers. Spectators should be seated 
together WITH Immediate Family Members and each group should be six (6) 
feet apart.  There will be one (1) row between each seating – to promote 
greater distances among non-family members.

Visitor Seating: Primarily on the SOUTH side bleachers (in areas not marked 
off for the teams) and STAGE area. Spectators should be seated WITH 
Immediate Family Members and each group should be six (6) feet apart.  
There will be one (1) row between each seating – to promote greater 
distances among non-family members;

Concessions – The concession stand will be housed in the New 
Cafeteria/Commons Area – attendees are to eat in the Cafeteria/Commons 
Area at the specific locations.  Social Distancing will be expected.

Live Streaming – All Indoor Home Milan C-2 Athletics will be streamed via 
the district’s YouTube channel – the channel can be accessed via the district’s 
website – www.milan.k12.mo.us.

After Each Game – At the end of each contest, all spectators will be asked to 
leave the gymnasium – those that have tickets to attend the next game(s) 
shall wait in the cafeteria until given permission to re-enter. Those without 
tickets are asked to depart through the North and West doors.  Group 
gathering in the school before or after the games will be discouraged.  The 
Milan C-2 School district will disinfect the bleachers and other spectator areas 
after each game.  Family members will be asked to NOT wait for players after 
each game – to specifically limit group gatherings.

Student Spectators –  All students will sit with Immediate Family members 
and not moving around the facility.  There will be not specific Student Section.


